
Here is my Affiliate council report! 
 
I built an email mailing list for all of the Affiliates and sent out a copy of the 2019 Sponsor Packet and 
Pledge Form for the September 2019 Conference.  The email went out on April 24, 2019.  I did receive 
some responses and forwarded an application I received from WCDA onto the Wyoming Realtor Staff.  I 
hope it helped to get additional sponsorships in the door for the Conference. I will be sending out a 
second reminder mid-month to keep it on their radar.  
 
If anyone would like communications sent out to the Affiliates, I am happy to do it.  
 
Thank you for your time! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jessica Duty 

 


